Barbara Hedges

Please add Lake Vancouver to your priority list for water quality improvement as soon as possible.
Lake Vancouver is a beautiful asset to our community, providing much needed protection for
wildlife and a much needed water resource for swimming, boating and attracting serious
community recreation. Having the Lake closed down often during warm summers (which are
seemingly on an upward trend of getting warmer each year) because of bacteria presence is denying
citizens of a much needed reprieve from the heat, and endangering the wildlife dependent upon the
lake.

Your help is needed.

Thank you.



